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Dear Jason Anderson:

You have requested that we review claims that were denied by_The
Managed Care Administration no longer provides billing adjudication to resolve disputes

between providers and managed care organizations (MCOs).

This does not mean that you have no recourse. For all claim-related disputes, you may use the
MCQ'’s provider appeals process.

For administrative claim disputes, if you have a cause of action, the courts of Maryland are
available to resolve the issue in accordance with your contract with the MCO.

For medical necessity claim disputes, after exhausting the MCO provider appeals process, you
can request a claim(s) review by the Department’s Independent Review Organization (IRO)
within 30 days of the MCO’s final appeal decision. Information about how to use the IRO can be
found on the Department’s website: https://mmcp.health.maryland.gov/pages/IRO-
Information.aspx.

We regret that we must discontinue this service, but staff and resource constraints are
significant.

Sincerely,
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